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Questions Response 

1. Do you think that our 
Partnership Protocol is an 
appropriate tool for 
strengthening the County 
Council’s Partnership 
working? 

 

2. From these documents do 
you understand the County 
Council’s approach to 
Partnership Working? Are 
they easy to understand? 

 

3. Do you agree with the 
County Council’s approach to 
Partnership working, outlined 
in the Protocol? If not how 
could this be strengthened? 

 

4. Does the Protocol and 
supporting documentation 
meet your expectations in 
relation to partnership 
involvement with the County 
Council? Is there any aspect 
of Partnership working 
missing from these 
documents? 

 

5. Do you believe it would 
useful for this document or 
parts thereof to be adopted 
by a wider body of 
organisations? If so which 
parts and by whom? 

 

6. Any other Comments  

Please return your feedback by 19th October 2009 to Janet Doran, Head of Policy, 
Northamptonshire County Council. Room 226, County Hall, Northampton. 


